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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What an amazing year we have had with our fundraising, offers of activities, and treats for the 
children. Thank you so much to everyone who has supported us this year by giving your time as a 
volunteer at one of our events, attending our meetings and offering ideas, and generally promoting 
the PTA. 
 
Our ‘Big Summer Blow Out’ fair was everything we hoped it would be - an amazing end of year 
celebration for our whole school community after the trials of the past couple of years of the 
pandemic!  The PTA would like to thank everyone who helped with the event planning, those who 
volunteered support on the day and to everyone who attended with their families. We hope you all 
had an amazing time! 
 
The committee are extremely pleased that we have been able to offer multiple events this school 
year, in no small part due to our amazing Year Group Reps.  Though new to these roles, the reps 
have lead on several amazing events including the Halloween Disco, Breakfast with Santa, the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Street Party and support of the Summer Fair. Well done to all involved! We 
will confirm who next year’s year group reps are in September, please do go to them as your point of 
contact for the PTA. 
 
This year we have successfully raised the following funds; 
 

● Pilates Classes - £1,015 
● School Lottery - £1,005.20 
● Break The Rules Day - £386 
● Book Swap event - £200.80 
● Christmas Card/Gift Project - £389.31 
● Halloween Disco - £244.60 
● Sports Day Refreshments - £99.37 

 
Figures pending; 
 

● Uniform Sales - £121 up to April only 
● Summer Fair – final figure to be confirmed with the addition of a successful match funding 

application  
● Easy Fundraising 

 
Breakfast with Santa was immensely successful and enjoyed by all. There was a loss of £48.30, 
however not every event is put on to raise funds, and any profit is a bonus. We will endeavour to 
break-even next year, with some adjustment to the details. 
 
Outgoings / provision of events / treats / resources; 
 

● Dictionaries for Years 5 and 6 - £224.40 
● Jubilee souvenir badges - £163.80 
● Silent disco (whole school event) - £240 
● Year 6 leavers' gift (yearly donation) - £270 
● Sports day ice pops - £28.50 



● Lenten craft ‘Resurrection Stones’ project - £87 
● Jubilee street party (whole school event)  - £602 

 
Our first meeting of the new school year will be on Friday 9th September, at 9am, hopefully in the new 
studio building.  We hope to welcome as many of you as possible for a general catch up and a coffee 
and a fresh look at the year ahead.  
 
Please keep an eye on the school calendar next year for all PTA meetings and events dates, as Miss 
Banks, our staff liaison for the PTA, will be ensuring everything is recorded there in the future.  
 
Please also contact us if you need any spare school uniform from our popular pre-loved resource by 
emailing: stannesuniformspares@gmail.com It's always handy to have spare cardigans / jumpers, but 
we have lots of different items in stock! We are able to continue this offer over the summer, with 
collection from the parish centre on Sundays, when someone from the committee is available.  
 
We hope you all have an amazing summer holiday! 
 
All our very best wishes, 
 

Gemma, Karen, Emma, Sarah, Christina and Stacey 

St Anne’s PTA Committee Volunteers 

 
 
Committee Members 2021/22 
Gemma Dolan - Chair 
Sarah McNeill –Treasurer 
Emma Fitzsimons – Secretary 
Karen Lawrenson – Sustainability Champion / Uniform Co-ordinator 
Christina Taylor - Member 
Stacey Pope – Member 
 
 
PTA Contact and Social Media Details 
   
PTA Email (main contact): stannespta@outlook.com 
  
Pre-loved Uniform Email: stannesuniformspares@gmail.com 
  
 
Social Media 
  
Twitter: @stannesptaorms1 
  
Facebook: PTA St Anne's Catholic School Ormskirk 
  
Instagram: st_annes_pta 
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